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Cyclomedia’s Alex Hepp Receives URISA Service Award

During the Awards Luncheon at the GIS-Pro 2023 conference in Columbus, Ohio, the Urban
and Regional Information Systems Association (URISA) recognized a number of leaders for
their volunteer service. Cyclomedia is proud to share that Alex Hepp, Director of
Assessment, was the 2023 recipient of the “Service Award”. This award is presented to
members who have demonstrated faithful service to URISA and participation in its program
over a period of several years.

The commitment and dedication that the
URISA staff bring to the organization
embolden the members to get involved and
volunteer. Being part of this fantastic
organization has been so rewarding and
provided me with guidance, experience,
and friendships that will last for years to
come!

— Alex Hepp,
Director of Assessment
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This award, which is for specific service to URISA, requires a significant number of years of
service in a number of programs or committees, and a willingness to take on challenges
without regard to the potential for recognition. Alex has been a member of the GIS-Pro
Content Committee since 2007, and was a Conference Co-Chair in 2018. In addition to the
GIS-Pro Content Committee, he has served on the Industry Relations Committee and still
serves on the Marketing and GIS/ValTech Committees.

The URISA organization is a nonprofit association that provides essential resources for GIS
professionals throughout their careers, such as education and training, a connected
community, & advocacy for geospatial challenges and issues. As a company that provides GIS-
driven solutions for Local Governments, DOTs, Telecommunications companies, and more,
Cyclomedia has been a proud corporate sponsor of URISA since 2013).

Congratulations Alex—great work!
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